
City of Joliet

Memo

150 West Jefferson Street
Joliet, IL 60432

File #: 429-21 Agenda Date:9/21/2021

TO: City Council

FROM: Bob O’Dekirk, Mayor

SUBJECT:
Denial of the Issuance of a Class “BG” Liquor License at 1415 Plainfield Road- Joliet Petroleum.

BACKGROUND:
A Liquor Hearing was held with the Deputy Liquor Commissioner on August 13, 2021 for Joliet
Petroleum.

RECOMMENDATION:
Attached is the Recommendation of the Liquor Commissioner.
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